

Embassy of the Kingdom of Tonga

12 April 2022

Dear au Jibun Bank Corporation,

I am writing to you today to convey our most heartfelt and humble gratitude for your very kind and generous support. Your love and commitment as shown speaks volumes for our ever-strengthening bond between our peoples and countries – the very essence of kizuna.

Your contribution to Tonga's recovery, replenishment, and rebuilding through resilience and respect (5Rs) has certainly assisted in our most essential needs at this early stage of relief in terms of clean water and good security, health, and shelter. These are the basic essentials needed and we are grateful for your helping hand in our time of need.

On behalf of the Government and the People of the Kingdom of Tonga, may I thank you for your support at this time and we pray that Our Heavenly continues to bless you with good health, and prosperity in all respects.

Malo 'aupito moe Faka'apa'apa atu,

Dr. T. Suka Mangisi

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary